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Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 24/1202/FUL

Address: 97 High StreetTeddingtonTW11 8HG

Proposal: Installation of a new shopfront

Comments Made By

Name: Ms. Grace McCarthy

Address: 152 High Street Teddington TW11 8HZ

Comments

Type of comment:  Object to the proposal

Comment: I object to this planning application. 

No.97 High Street is a locally listed building in the High Street Teddington Conservation Area. The Management Plan
notes that the “commercial aspects of the area makes it particularly vulnerable to unsympathetic development, particularly
with regard to shop fronts, signage etc.”. 

The proposed changes in this planning application, which have already been made, are neither minimal nor sensitive to
the building and is the definition of an unsympathetic development with regard to a shop front. 

Granting permission to this planning application will surely set precedent for future developments, potentially enabling
shop owners to disregard the character and heritage of Teddington High Street and the Conservation Area.


